Mailing Address: P.O. Box 25444 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87125

December 30, 1976

Mr. Norman L Maguire 722 Van Buren S.E. Albuquerque, NM 87108

Dear Mr. Maguire:

This letter is to confirm your reception report of our station on December 23, 1976. Your partial log is correct and I appreciate your readability readings.

We operate at 5000 watts non-directional during the day, then at local sunset we switch to a two tower directional pattern and reduce power to 500 watts. Our main transmitter is a Collins 211E.

Thank you for your letter and I hope you have a happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Ted Levin

Chief Engineer

Ted perin

TL:dl